

This week's news

It seems impossible that we are only a fortnight away from the end of another school year! Far from slowing down, things are getting busier and busier here with lots of activities planned for the next two weeks! Please note that we have no lollipop man until the end of term, so please encourage your children to take extra care when crossing the road outside of school.

Next week

Monday 10th July

End of year reports home to parents Year 6 performance for parents 6pm

Tuesday 11th July

SATS results published

Parent coffee morning 9-10am

Year 6 performance for parents 9:30

Year 5 parents invited into classrooms 2:30pm

Year 3 visit to the library

Walden and Hedingham classes visited by IntoUniversity

Friday 14th July

Rounders tournament at CCA

Important information for next year

There are two important changes to note for September:

Firstly, the school day is being extended in line with government advice. Gates will open as usual at 8:35, but registers will be taken at 8:45 with the day officially starting at that time. All children must be in class by that time please.

Secondly, the cost of a school lunch will be rising to £2.20 per day.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Thank you.